
 

 
 
Due to the number of interested teachers to the topic of the Arabic online training 2010, 
Aldeen Foundation will conduct a winter class for the same topic.  

Participants who complete the online training will gain one unit credit from Loyola Marymont 

University. 

Arabic Teachers’ Development Online Training 2011 

Winter session: January 3rd to February 28th 

 

Aldeen Foundation will conduct 8 weeks of online training to:  

 Increase your professionalism in Arabic instruction.   

 Develop your understanding of the Arabic language through Content-Based Instruction (CBI). 

 Network and build long-lasting professional connections with Arabic instructors across America.   

Access the online sessions convenient to your time zone: 

No driving, no traveling and no hassle! 

Participants will attend an online session every week (about 90 minutes) convenient to their time zone. 

       There is no specific time where teachers need to be online.  

All sessions are in Arabic language. 

         There is no home work. 

 

The online sessions are presented by distinguished experts in the field of Arabic 

teaching:  
Dr. Mahdi Alosh, Dr. Hanada Taha Thomure, Dr. Najib Alsawdi, Dr. Mouna Mana, Dr. Micheal Cooperson 
and many other professionals in the field. 

 
Teaching Arabic through Content-Based Instruction (CBI) sessions include:  

 Introduction to content-based foreign language instruction.  
 Using Quran and Islamic studies in teaching Arabic.  
 Using literature for content-based instruction.  
 Level of language study.  
 Morphology. Eloquence. Grammar. 
 Content-based instruction and teaching standards/ACTFL standards.  
 Children’s literature and CBI.  
 Formative Assessment and CBI.  

http://www.classroad.com/OnlineEducation/MiscActions.asp?Q=DisplayInstructorInfo&SEID=909&PID=299&recid=14
http://www.classroad.com/OnlineEducation/MiscActions.asp?Q=DisplayInstructorInfo&SEID=909&PID=299&recid=4
http://www.classroad.com/OnlineEducation/MiscActions.asp?Q=DisplayInstructorInfo&SEID=909&PID=299&recid=5


REGISTRATION starts: December 6TH, 2010 
REGISTRATION DEADLINE: December 27TH, 2010  
REGISTRATION FEES: $50 Per Teacher, $200 Per School (4 teachers or more)  

Register online at www.aldeenfoundation.org   Register early, space is limited. 
For further information and application materials, please visit our website at 

www.aldeenfoundation.org   or contact our office at 626.577.2199 


